
 
 
 

Real Time Water Quality Monthly Report 
for Leary’s Brook, September 2005 through October 2005 

 
 Due to technical difficulties with the data logging equipment, data is not 

available for this time period. The equipment was returned to the supplier for 
maintenance and theses difficulties will be resolved so the equipment can be 
reinstalled by November 2005. 
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